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conferences scheduled 

for the end of the          

semester, you are 

strongly encouraged to 

ma int a in  f requent     

contact with your child’s 

teacher throughout the 

year and you can      

always arrange for an 

individual conference if 

you or the teacher feels 

the need to meet. 

 

We wish everyone great 

joy, rest and relaxation 

during the upcoming     

holiday break.  

 

Merry Christmas and    

Happy Holidays,  

 

Nancy Warner 

LVP Principal 

Dear Lake View Primary 

Family and Friends,  

 

Welcome to December! 

I hope everyone had a 

wonderful Thanksgiving 

filled with food and  

family.  The holiday   

season has  officially  

arrived, and we have so 

much to celebrate and 

be thankful for. I am very 

proud of the Lake View 

P r i m a r y  S c h o o l           

community, and am  

g r a t e f u l  f o r  t h e           

opportunity to work with 

our students, staff and 

families everyday.   

November was a quick 

and busy month for the 

staff and students at 

Lake View. With several 

changes being made to 

class rosters and     

schedules,  I hope that 

you have had the      

opportunity to connect 

with your  chi ld’s    

teacher.  Although it 

can take some time for 

students to adapt to 

these changes, we ask 

that you join us in          

choosing to view this as 

an opportunity for          

students to create         

additional relationships 

with supportive adults 

who care about them 

and their social and   

academic growth.  

I nd iv idual  S tudent       

Reports  will be mailed 

home on F r iday,          

D e c e m b e r  1 8 t h .           

Although there are no 

P a r e n t / T e a c h e r                    

WINTER 
VACATION 

Letter from the Principal 

LAKE VIEW PRIMARY 

NEWSLETTER 

Winter break will start as a half day on 

Friday, December 18th.  

Lake View students will be released from 

classes at 12:30 PM.   

The holiday break will continue through    

Friday, January 1st, 2020.   

Students are due back in classes on 

Monday, January 4th.   

 

Happy Holidays 

From Lake View 

Teachers & Staff! 

Do you have a new 

phone number or 

address?  

If so, Lake View     

Primary needs them!  

If you have new   

contact numbers, 

physical, mailing or  

e-mail addresses 

please let us know!  

You can give us that            

i n f o r m a t i o n  b y    

coming into the front 

office to fill out up-

date paperwork, 

contact us via       

F a c e b o o k            

Messenger or calling 

us at 928-608-4215. 



Lake View Primary Staff Spotlight 

Check here each month to get to know a little about our Lake View Primary Eagles Staff! 

Tina Slavens 

Paraprofessional 

How long have you been in Education?  

I have been in education for six years.  
 

What is your “Why”? 

The reason I have been in education is because I enjoy working with children and I feel like I can help  

The children and be a good influence for them.  
 

What is your dream vacation?  My dream vacation is to go to Australia and just hang out on the beautiful beaches. I would also 

like to see some kangaroos.  

Susan Van Nostrand 

Reading Specialist 

How long have you been in Education?  

I have been Teaching for 15 years  
 

What is your “Why”? 

My life's passion is to help kids realize their full potential.  
 

If you could pass on any wisdom to your students, what would you share?  Don't ever think you can't accomplish what 

you set your mind on. You can do it - don't give up!  

Jessica Dyke 

Resource 

How long have you been in Education?  

This is my 10th year as a Special Education teacher in PUSD. 
 

What is your “Why”? 

I teach because every child deserves to have a safe learning environment and someone to advocate for them so they 

can receive the extra support that they need to be successful in life.   
 

If you could pass on any wisdom to your students, what would you share? Don’t be in a hurry to grow up.  Enjoy 

being a kid as long as you can. 
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FROM OUR NURSE 
Influenza (the flu) is a contagious respiratory illness caused by influenza  

viruses. Flu tends to occur mostly in the fall and winter months in the 

United States.  

The flu usually comes on suddenly.  

 

People who have the flu often feel some or all of these symptoms: 

Fever or feeling feverish/chills (not everyone with flu will have a     

fever) 

Cough 

Sore throat 

Runny or stuffy nose 

Muscle or body aches 

Headaches 

Fatigue (tiredness) 

Some children may have vomiting and diar-

rhea. 

Preventing the Flu 

Vaccination is the cornerstone of flu prevention.  

Good Hygiene Habits help control the spread of the flu virus.  

Cover your coughs and sneezes with a tissue. If a tissue is 

not available, cover with the inside of your elbow.  

Wash your hands often with soap and water, especially   

after you cough or sneeze. If soap and water are not 

available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer. 

Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth- germs spread 

this way.  

Clean and disinfect surfaces or objects. Clean and disinfect fre-

quently touched surfaces at home, especially when someone is 

ill. 

Encourage healthy habits: eating healthy foods, getting enough 

sleep, and getting exercise.  

Stay home when you are sick. You will help prevent others from 

catching the illness. Also, avoid close contact with people who 

are sick. We ask that students be kept home for at least 24 hours 

after their fever is gone. Their fever should be gone without the 

use of a fever-reducing medicine, such as Tylenol®.  

Amorina Wright  

Mrs. Fehr / 1st Grade 

 

Amorina is always cheerful and friendly, a 

hard worker, focused and a leader. 

Student of the Month 




